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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.
Dear Sir/ Madam,

I would like to submit an objection to the removal of night time flying from Dublin airport.. The existing
restrictions on nighttime flying should remain..

Regards,
Joe

Sent from my iPhone





